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The Simon Silverman Phenomenology Center at Duquesne University is proud to sponsor its 23rd 
annual symposium on Friday, March 11 and Saturday, March 12: "Renew the Face of the Earth: 
Phenomenology and Ecology." An interdisciplinary panel of speakers will strive to answer the question 
of how the West became so estranged from non-human nature that it condones the ongoing destruction 
of forests, rivers, valleys, species and ecosystems. Phenomenological thought will be shown to offer a 
hopeful corrective to this bias. The conference will take place on the Duquesne University campus - 
204 Hanley Hall (Law School) and is free and open to the public. 
 
For more information visit http://www.library.duq.edu/silverman/index.htm or contact Daniel J. Martino, 
Ph.D. (martino@duq.edu, 412 396-6038). 
 
Daniel J. Martino, Ph.D. 
Acting Director 
Simon Silverman Phenomenology Center 
Duquesne University 
Gumberg Library 
600 Forbes Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA  15282   USA 
(412) 396-6038 - Phone 
(412) 396-1272 – Fax 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted 
at http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the 
authors and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
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